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REMINDER ON USING YOUR COMDATA CARD:
When you are paying for anything with Comdata & it asks for your TRUCK ID, you MUST use your 

EMPLOYEE ID instead. Your truck # is NOT associated with your Comdata account at ALL – it will reject 

every charge you use your truck ID on. It will NOT reject your charge if you enter your Employee ID in 

the place of Truck ID when it prompts you to do so.


